CORRESPONDENCE

1/19/2021
Jacob Veaughn DOCUMENT NO. 01372-2021
From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2021 9:24 AM
To: ‘duffer2002@netscape.net'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: FW: PSC Docket # 20200226 Denial of the Certificate to Environmental Utilities LLC
Attachments: Wastewater intallation objection

Good Morning, Craig Grant

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: duffer2002@netscape.net <duffer2002 @netscape.net>

Sent: Friday, January 15, 2021 10:27 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Cc: mfriedman@deanmead.com

Subject: PSC Docket # 20200226 Denial of the Certificate to Environmental Utilities LLC

To whom it may concern:

As an interested party, property owner on Little Gasparilla Island. Please see the attached letter of objections to awarding
the Certificate to operate sewage facilities to Environmental Utilities, LLC. They are requesting to provide sewage
disposal for Cape Haze, Little Gasparilla Island, Palm Island and Don Pedro Island in Charlotte County, Florida. Your
support in denying this certificate would be appreciated.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Craig Grant

9476 Alberado Road

Little Gasparilla Island
Placida, FL 33946



This letter is response to docket number 220200226. | understand it, environmental utility is to carry out
the installation of the infrastructure - lay the pipe throughout the island great initial expense and
ongoing expense to the island. | object to the installation for many reasons. There have been many
failures over the last decade creating environmental disasters for the waterways of Florida not to
mention contributions to the algae blooms we all know and love. | maintain, that a correctly installed
and maintained septic system is the best alternative for our Island given the current status of failing
Wastewater systems in the state of Florida. | also object to a privately owned business mandating
hookup at our expense, which will cause a great burden to homeowners on the island and to ourselves,
creating a burden to our rental income which we use to live on the island.

Craig Grant

LGl Homeowner



